
From: publicworksdirector
To: Cox, Christopher
Cc: Kim Turner CtMgr; Michael Cassata
Subject: Revised alley pickup attached
Date: Monday, August 2, 2021 12:54:04 PM
Attachments: REVISED.pdf

Chris, please see attached revisions to the alley pickup. Also, Remove the alley pickup for Cibolo
Trail.

Thanks,

Randy Luensmann
Director of Public Works
City of Universal City
Ph: 210-658-5364


